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Cnare, Rebecca

From: Scanlon, Amy
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 9:56 AM
To: Cnare, Rebecca
Subject: FW: Comments on Steensland house 315 N Carroll St 1/10/11

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello. 
Are you able to make the email below and the to/from information into a pdf and then save it as 20929 Rummel letter in 
the AAAAAA file?  I appreciate this! 
Amy 
 

From: Marsha Rummel [mailto:marsha.rummel@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 08, 2011 4:04 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy; Rummel, Marsha; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Bridget Maniaci 
Cc: Ledell Zellers 
Subject: Comments on Steensland house 315 N Carroll St 1/10/11 
 
Amy and All- 
  
Please share my comments with Commission on Agenda item #2 legistar number 20929 315 North Carroll Street - Bethel 
Lutheran Church Expansion involving a designated landmark (Steensland House) and in the Mansion Hill Historic District 
  
Please ask the applicant to do due diligence and study moving the house on the lot and building the new 
structure around it before you consider any other options. 
  
I'm not sure I will be able to attend but I will be following this project with keen interest. 
  
Thanks for all you do- 
  
Marsha 


